
NATIONAL MINISTRIES • ABC 
In co rporoted as : 

The American Baptist Home M ission Society 
Wo man's A merica n Baptist Hom e Mission Societ y 

P.O. Box 851 
Valley Forge. Pennsylvania 19482-0851 

Mr. Harold Stassen 
2 Girard Plaza 
Philadelphia, PA 19102 

Dear Mr. Stassen: 

April 26, 1985 

Please find enclosed a copy of our original lette to you along with 
a copy of the proposed agenda for the Peace Confe ence. 

In addition to the honorarium we,- of course, will cover travel expenses. ~ 

I hope that after checking your schedule you will be able to speak to ~ 
us. Please call my office (number below) by May 3 after making your 
decision since we are anxious to publicize the e ent and your presence 
would greatly enhance participation. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

jp 

enclosures 

Sincerely, 
J 

,/7~ aUf /-< ~'1 
Larry Pull en 
Peace Concerns Program 
( 21 5) 768 - 241 2 .,fi 
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NATIONAL MINISTRIES • ABC 
inCOfoorcred as: 

The ",mgflcan Bcprist Home IVIISS,Or. SocIe ty 
' .... ;omon '> America n bop",' hom.,. M,ssIOn Societ)l 

p,o , Box 951 
Valley Forge, Pennsyivania 19482-0851 

Mr. Harold Stassen 
31 E. Haskell Street 

W. St. Paul, MN 55118 

Dear Mr. Stassen: 

Febr ry 5, 1985 

This letter is to equest you to be our luncheon speaker at an 
American Baptist eace Conference on Fr i day, November 22, 1985. 
The Conference ~ 11 be held at the Firs t Baptist Church of St. 
Paul (9th at Wacouta) November 21-23, and we would like you to 
address the to ic "The United Nations and World Peace." The 

of the rence is "Peace: A Gift and A Task." We would 
1 ad a workshop on US-Soviet relations either 

(or both days) of the Conference. While the 
rather fluid, we do hope to address several 

conceining peace including the nuclear arms 
race, US foreign policy in the Third World, the economic impact 
of military spending, and of course, our Christian calling to be 
peacemakers. We estimate that somewhere between 200 and 300 
people will attend the conference. We are prepared to offer you 
an honorarium of $250.00. 

I hope that you will be able to speak to us) and I look forward 
to hearing from you at your earliest conven ~ ence. If you have 
any questions please do not hesitate to call. 

LP:mk 

Sincere l y, 

Larry Pullen 
Peace Concerns Program 
(215) 768-:-2412 
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